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Senator Bonacic attends re-dedication of Harry Simon Auditorium

at Onteora High School
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On January 13, 2010, the Onteora High School Music Department hosted a re-dedication of
the newly-renovated Harry Simon Auditorium. The auditorium was dedicated in memory
of their beloved music teacher of 36 years, Harry Simon.  Here, Senator Bonacic (far right
of picture) is pictured with the family of Harry Simon, his widow Sue and his children Jon
and Bonnie.

 

 



 


